
PRONGHORN MANAGEMENT CORPORATION 

P.O. Base 1772 
HofaK NM 88241 

Phone 505-393-9176 
Fax 505-393-9930 

March 20, Z002 

Mr. David K. Brocks 
Assistant General Counsel 
Oil Conseri/aticm Division 
1220 South SL Francis Drive 
Santa FE, NM 87505 

Rc: CaseNo. 12811 

Dear Sir. 

Pronghorri Management Corporation1 ?MC) respectfully requests a 180 day extension to complete 
the necessary work to bring all wells i i ito compliance Although we have made progress, we still 
need more time. OUT specific plan «r irtian would be lo have the weUs in compliance within the 
180 day cTicBsion period. Economic? cash flow and the state of the industry have slowed the 
project, not allowing us to meet the p i evious deadline. 

The principals of PMC hove lived in ]1 Tew Mexico for over 45 years and operated oil aad gas 
properties liar over 30 years, It is am bsire to be mocnipHanre and confirm 
State of Nisw Mexico. As you can w:<: we have made our home and living in New Mexico and are 
not going anywhere. 

We have iwsfkcd vsith the NMOCD c i jnany projects throughout the years and have maintained a 
good wor ling relationship. In ai} our sndcavors, rhcy have been more than fair and reasonable to 
work witli. 

Thank yc<u for your time and coasidi: rtion. 

Sincerely, 

Prongnorn Management Corporation 
G. A. Babsr 

GAB/lm 


